Minutes of the Patient Participation Group (PPG) held on Tuesday 10th January 2017 at Wawn Street Surgery (6pm).

Chair welcomed everyone to the meeting, thanked them for attending and wished everyone well for 2017.
1. Members present: five members (including Chair and Secretary). 
2. Apologies: Dr Gill, Practice Manager, Deputy Practice Manager, one member

3. Minutes of previous meeting: agreed as accurate with one amendment (apology received from one member).
4. Matters Arising: 
a.) surgery-based walking group for patients has been agreed as a good idea and needs to be further progressed by members. Details about a ‘Green Gym’ were given by a member – further details were to be gathered and communicated to the group.
ACTION: relevant members
b.) Re  discussion about inviting a chair from another PPG group. It had been  agreed that this was a good idea and it was suggested that September 2017 would be an appropriate date.

ACTION: Chair to further consider this.
c.) Re  organising a health event – this will be progressed by the Chair

ACTION: Chair.

5. Reports:

a.) Doctor: paper tabled.

b.) Practice Manager: none

c.) Members: following discussion of the previous minutes, members requested further information regarding the appointment of additional GPs and a nurse-practitioner to the surgery. Members asked if a pharmacist started work in the surgery on November 14th 2016 as noted previously.
ACTION: Dr Gill and Practice Manager
6. Questions from members: 
a.) Is the surgery still able to run a diabetes clinic?
b.) Does the surgery have a GP specialist for diabetes?

c.) What is the waiting time, at present, for patients to see a GP in the surgery?

d.) Is there a COPD/early cancer screening process in the surgery?

e.) Could the recent CQC inspection report be made available for members of the PPG? Could the PPG be informed as to the process of the inspection?

ACTION: Dr Gill and Practice Manager
7. AOB: following discussion it was agreed that the PPG would try to recruit four more members including, if possible some younger participants. Secretary to make available a recruitment flyer that he had written. Following changes to national PPG guidance, the Chair advised that an annual general meeting was to be held on 7th  November 2017.
ACTION: Secretary re flyer
8. Date of Next Meeting : Thursday 2nd  March,  2017 at 6pm.
Meeting started: 6.00pm

Meeting ended: 7.20pm
